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From the Principal 
All Lutheran Schools of Australia, including Sunshine Christian School, have 
adopted ten important values we believe are important lifelong qualities for all 
members of community. The values of love, justice, compassion, forgiveness, 
service, courage, humility, hope, quality and appreciation can be seen around the 
school in various forms. 
 

You may have seen the 
values printed and clearly 
visible on posters throughout 
the classrooms and the 
school. You may have also 
seen them featured on one 
of our large murals on the 
side of the office building. 
 

However, the Lutheran values at Sunshine Christian School are not just something that we see on a wall. The 
school is blessed to see these values lived out by our students and staff, through actions and words, every day.  
 

We recognize and appreciate the students who live out these values in a 
number of ways. One of the special ways in which we recognize students who 
live out our school values is through the ‘Micah Award’. The school presents the 
Micah Award each week at Monday Whole School Worship to a student who 
has displayed one or more of these values during the previous week or over an 
extended period of time.  
 
The name of the Micah Award comes from a verse in the bible, Micah 6:8. 
 

‘He has told you, O man, what is good; 
    and what does the LORD require of you 

but to do justice, and to love kindness, 
    and to walk humbly with your God?’ 

 

The award is built upon this verse and the values it depicts. We want our 
students to strive to follow God’s commands and to live the way that Jesus lived his life. All of our students are gifts 
from God, and we encourage the students to grow in Christ-likeness and live out these values with humility.   
 
As each newsletter is published, please take note of our Micah Award recipients; give thanks to God for them and 
celebrate with us the way they have displayed not only our school values, but Christ-likeness. 
 
Mr Damian Pietsch 
Principal 
 

Year 6 to Year 7 Transitions 2020 

All current Year 6 students will receive a 
confirmation letter of enrolment from their 
prospective secondary schools within the next 
week. If you have not received a confirmation by 
then, please contact our school office. 

 

 

 

Year 7 Enrolments 2021 

Families that are looking to enrol their children 
into independent schools such as Good News 
Lutheran College, Caroline Chisolm, Catholic 
Regional College, Marian College or Gilson College 
for Year 7 need to have their applications for 2021 
in by Friday 23 August 2019. Please refer to the 
flyers included in the newsletter. 

Notes from the Office 


